
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
We are very passionate at Pendeen School about fostering a life-long love of 
reading. We currently send home reading books that are linked to your child’s 
reading ability, and these are changed on a regular basis. 
 
Children in Nessa and Kynsa will be able to choose a story book from the class 
book corner and share this at home as a story before bed. These books are for 
you and your child to share together since the children will not be able to read 
them independently. 
 
Unlike library books, the children can choose to change their book as often as 
they like. If they would like a new bedtime book every night, this is possible. If 
like most children, they have a favourite, they can choose to read it over and over 
again too! 
 
All we ask is that the books are returned in the same good condition they come 
home, and children will only be able to choose one book at a time. The book will 
be logged in your child’s reading diary, so this will need to be in class for their 
book to be changed. 
 
We really hope you will be able to enjoy this lovely time of day, and share a 
bedtime read with your child. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


